
The Board of Directors in Columbus A/S has decided to publish Financial Reports for Q1 and Q3 in the future instead of 

Interim Management Statements. At the same time the Board of Directors has decided to postpone the date for publication 

of the Financial Report for Q3 2020 from 4 November 2020 to 12 November 2020. This change will also apply for the 

announcement of Columbus’ new strategy, which will take place in connection with the release of the Q3 results.  

 

Financial calendar for the remainder of 2020: 

 

Financial Report for Q3 12 November 2020 (early morning) 

 

After publication of financial statements the Company will conduct an investor presentation via a conference call. For details 

regarding the conference calls, please see the Company’s website: http://ir.columbusglobal.com. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Interim CEO & Corporate CFO Hans Henrik Thrane, T: +45 70 20 50 00. 
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